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Correspondence 4/27/18 with redacted addresses and numbers 

 

From: gulfcitruscapron@embarqmail.com <gulfcitruscapron@embarqmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 7:55 AM 

To: VanLengenKris <Kris.VanLengen@colliercountyfl.gov> 

Cc: Al Reynolds <al.reynolds@stantec.com>; Tom Jones <tjones@barroncollier.com>; Christian Spilker 

<cspilker@collierenterprises.com>; Fritz Roka <fmroka@ufl.edu>; timallen@fgcu.edu 

Subject: The RLSA Credit System !!! 

 

Dear Kris: 

In following up on last evening’s Collier RLSA ReStudy Workshop…it was clear to me…that attendees, for the most 

part…have little understanding of how “the Credit System” works…and how credits are generated, and then used to 

allow for more densities in the receiving areas!!!  Most of the communications from attendees expressed concerns over 

their perceptions that TOO MANY CREDITS are being generated from the “SSAs” (those HSAs, WRAs and FSAs) to be 

utilized in the SRAs (receiving areas) and that the CREDITS will allow for MASS Development in the rural parts of Collier 

County!   Please consider having an “in depth” discussion relative to the generation and utilization of “CREDITS”…to 

better education participants on this!!!   The concept and utilization of the “Credit System” needs to be explained and 

put into proper perspective!!!  Thanks in advance for your attention to this………. 

Sincerely; 

Ron Hamel 


